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Dear Friends,
You have likely heard by now that the Nafzigers are 
returning to Germany. Cadence has given us the 
opportunity to once again direct the Kaiserslautern 
Hospitality House where we ministered from 1993 to 
2000. We will be filling in for three months, possibly 
longer depending on the arrival of our replacements. Our 
flight is scheduled for June 12, although travel these days 
is a bit uncertain. We are eager to get there and begin 
reaching out to military members!

For the last three months, we have waited on the Lord, 
prayed, discussed, and wondered if this would actually 
happen. We are currently on Home Assignment in Las 
Vegas and have not started the ministry at Nellis and Creech 
Air Force Bases, so we can’t think of any reason not to go.

For nearly 50 years, the Kaiserslautern (K-town) Hospitality 
House has been located in the village of Hohenecken, 
a short distance from Ramstein Air Base, Landstuhl 
Army Hospital, and multiple other American military 
installations. The Kaiserslautern Military Community 
(KMC) is still the largest U.S. military community outside 
of the United States. Although there are a few English-
speaking churches in the area, the opportunity for gospel 
ministry with Airmen and Soldiers is huge, especially if 
the current COVID-19 restrictions are reduced or ended. 

We have read recent articles that indicate that as summer 
approaches, things will begin to loosen up.

The K-town Hospitality House ministry went on hold when 
the previous directors needed to leave in March. This means 
we have the enormous privilege of starting it up again. We 
will be contacting the chaplains and already know of friends 
who are stationed there and willing to help. We believe 
these next few months will be a very strategic and exciting 
time for ministry.

Sue and I are aware of many of you who pray for us, and 
we are very grateful. The Lord has answered those prayers! 
For 30 years He has blessed us with exactly what we need 
from month to month. Amazing grace! A few of the health 
concerns we had earlier in the year have resolved themselves 
for the most part. Sue still has occasional facial burning 
sensations and numbness from the trigeminal neuralgia, 
but the dental work we were so concerned about is now 
complete and she is doing much better. It’s as if the Lord 
has prepared us for this new assignment.

The Apostle Paul told the church at Corinth of his desire 
to visit them but decided for the time being that “he would 
remain in Ephesus. . . for a wide door for effective service has 
opened to me and there are many adversaries” (1 Cor. 15:9). 

“Therefore, being always of good courage, and knowing 
that while we are at home in the body we are absent 
from the Lord—for we walk by faith, not by sight.”  
2 Cor. 5:6–7
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This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are 
tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we attempt to honor the specific wishes 
of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the 
donated funds and is authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

DONATE: PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150 • 800.396.6680 • Cadence.org

 I will pray for the Nafzigers

 I will support their ministry with:  
 $ ___________ per  month  quarter  year 
 Starting date: ____________________________

 I have enclosed a special gift: $ _____________ 
 Name of special project (if applicable) ______________________

 I would like to receive the Nafzigers’ ministry emails

 Please remove me from their mailing list

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

Email AddressTo give to the Nafzigers’ ministry, please donate with a check* 
made payable to Cadence International or give online at 
Cadence.org/Nafziger 
*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. 
Instead, include this slip with your donation.
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He was optimistic but expected opposition. Please pray for 
us as we go, that the door for the gospel would open wide 
and whatever opposition we might encounter would not 
deter us from sharing the gospel and our lives with those we 
meet. Pray also for our family who we will miss greatly!

Our hearts overflow with thanksgiving each and every 
month as many of you give and pray faithfully for us. Thank 
you! Our monthly expenses will soon increase as we take 
on the operating expenses for the ministry in Germany. We 
are praying for a house full of Airmen and Soldiers which 
means a lot of food (!) along with other expenses. Thank 
you for joining us in this new ministry. Your friendship 
continues to be a source of strength and encouragement and 
we thank the Lord for you!

Sincerely In Christ,
Sandy and Sue Nafziger

“We should follow our Lord as 
unhesitatingly as sheep follow their 
shepherd, for He has a right to lead us 
wherever He pleases. We are not our 
own, we are bought with a price—let us 
recognize the rights of the redeeming 
blood. The soldier follows his captain, 
the servant obeys his master, much more 
must we follow our Redeemer, to whom we 
are a purchased possession. We are not 
true to our profession of being Christians, 
if we question the bidding of our Leader 
and Commander. Submission is our duty, 
cavilling (complaining) is our folly.” 

—And They Follow Me (John 10:27, by  
C. H. Spurgeon, Morning and Evening, September 18)

Our grandchildren


